21st International Student Scientific Conference for Students and Young
Doctors &#8211; 23-25 May 2013, Gdansk, Poland

Dear Students and Young Doctors,

Once again we are pleased to invite you to participate in the 21th
International Student Scientific Conference (ISSC) for Students and Young
Doctors. Join us in Gdansk, Poland, from 23rd to 25th May 2013!

The ISSC is an annual scientific meeting at the Medical University of
Gdansk which brings together young researchers from around the world,
specializing in various medical disciplines. During three days the ISSC
offers up to 10 independent sessions, lectures by invited speakers,
workshops and discussion groups. Also, every paper presented will be
evaluated by a jury and authors of the best will be awarded.

Over the last 20 years, ISSC has attracted a large number of participants
from Poland and abroad. It provides a great opportunity to present your
research and attend lectures delivered by renowned scientists.

To get more information and register as a participant of the 21th ISSC,
visit our website :
http://www.issc.gumed.edu.pl


Best regards,
ISSC Team

